
CHRISTIAN AID HARVEST OF HOPE RETIRING COLLECTION 

12TH OCTOBER 2025 
 

We at St Ninian’s Church Corstorphine are holding a Retiring 

Collection for the Christian Aid Harvest of Hope on Sunday 12th 

October 2025. 

 

In Sierra Leone, as crop yields fall, farmer Maryama is pushing back 

to provide for her family. By joining a Christian Aid funded 

community savings and loans project, Maryama has found 

financial stability and unity. She says: “It’s a blessing for us...this will 

help us support our kids to be educated.” 

 

Please donate by: 

 

1. Placing cash or a cheque (made payable to St. Ninian’s Church) 

in the RED BUCKETS at the church doors 

2. Sending a cheque (payable to St. Ninian’s Church) to St Ninian’s 

Church at 144 St John’s Road, Edinburgh EH12 8AY 

 

Please remember to Gift Aid your donation, if possible, using the 

envelopes provided at the church doors. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support! 

 

Alec Millar, Christian Aid Co-ordinator 

Tel 0773 800 7302 alec.w.millar71@outlook.com 
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